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$ QP X for the information of 7. H. Stevens, Leq., M.

Ottawa Onte, July 4th 1914,

o g

I beg to acknowledge your letter of the 26th
nltimo with which was enclosed newspaper cuttings in con-
nection with the recent visit of the Japanese Squadron under
the command of Admiral Teijiro Kuroi to Canadian waters, and
am pleased to note the action you have taken in this matter,
and I appreciate the thanks conveyed to this Department through
you from the Vice-Admiral, and alsoﬁthe Japanese Consul and Ir,
Kaboragi, Chairman of the Réception Committee, for the court-

est shown by the Department.

Your obedient servant,

Sgdi “17- Di SCOTTi

Superintendent of Immigration.

Malcolm R, Jo Reid, Esq.,
Dominion Immigration Agent,

Vancouver, B, C,



